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24th April 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

As we approach the end of the academic year, I am writing to inform you about the arrangements we are currently 

organising for the upcoming Sixth Form Valedictory Day.  

 

This is an important occasion for the college community as it provides an opportunity to say goodbye and to 

celebrate the hard work and dedication of the Sixth Form students throughout their time at The Ladies’ College as 

they prepare to move on to the next stage of their lives.  

 

The Valedictory Day will take place on Friday 12th May 2023 and will include a range of activities and events that 

will celebrate the achievements and mark this special occasion.  

 

TIME  ACTIVITY    

8.00 - 10.00am  

  

Bathing pools swim and celebratory breakfast  

(We have hired the room private room at the 

Bathing pools for the morning)    

Students/Parents/Tutors  

10.00 - 10.30am  Return to College – walk/drive  Students/Parents/Tutors  

10.30am  St Stephens Church   

Valedictory Service  

(This service is designed by the Upper Sixth)  

Whole College plus U6 parents  

Full College uniform  

11.15am  Leaf Centre  

Cake and showreel  

(For colleagues to wish farewell and good luck to 

Upper Sixth)  

U6 Students  

12.00  Whole college farewell – front lawn   

(For the wider College community to wish farewell 

and good luck to Upper Sixth)  

Whole College  

12.15pm  All U6 leave site  
 

  

We understand that this day is important for the students and you, and we would welcome you to join us at the 

Villette bathing pools and the service at St Stephens church, to celebrate the achievements of your child.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support throughout the year.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Emma Clements 

 

Miss E. Clements  

Head of Sixth Form 


